
14th November 2023

Dear Families,

I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge the dedication and effort your child has demonstrated

during the recent Year 11 trial exams. These assessments provide crucial insights into their progress

and areas that may require additional attention.

As we approach the final exams, I encourage you to continue fostering a healthy balance between

study and relaxation at home. It is imperative that we emphasise the significance of resilience and a

positive mindset during this crucial period.

We have curated a range of support resources tailored to the specific needs of our students. These

resources are designed to provide comprehensive assistance in preparation for the upcoming

challenges. They can be accessed through the John Mason School revision website:

https://sites.google.com/johnmason.school/jmsrevision/

Your ongoing collaboration and support play a pivotal role in your child's academic journey. Please do

not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or require further guidance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Ben Gilkes

Director of KS4

https://sites.google.com/johnmason.school/jmsrevision/

